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AMENDED FOURTH OPENING - ATLANTIC HALIBUT FISHERY – PRINCE 

EDWARD ISLAND 

 

 

Charlottetown, PEI – October 10, 2025 - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) is announcing 

an amendment to the fourth halibut opening on Prince Edward Island (PEI). The PEI fleet quota 

is currently at 95% captured.  Due to a small amount of quota remaining, the fourth opening will  

occur on Tuesday, October 14, 2025, from 6 a.m. until 6 p.m.  Licence holders are not 

permitted to leave port until 4 a.m. and must return to port by 8 p.m. on the day of the 

opening. 

 

 

 

 

For more information: 

Ben Moore 

A/Area Chief, Resource Management 

Gulf Region                                                             

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

(902) 315-0284 

Benjamin.Moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  

Derrick Cummiskey 

Resource Management 

Gulf Region 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

(782) 377-2235 

Derrick.cummiskey@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Fish Harvesters 

mailto:Benjamin.Moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca
mailto:Derrick.cummiskey@dfo-mpo.gc.ca


 

 

 2 

Unclassified - Non-Classifié 

 


